
 

 

 

 

Dear Local Business Owner, 

 The Ashtabula County Basketball Foundation will be hosting a Golf 
Scramble at Village Green Golf Course on Sunday, July 17th, 2022 to honor 
the late ACBF Hall of Famer Tom Henson. We are writing this letter to ask 
for your assistance in helping to raise money for this event. If you would 
like to sponsor a hole for the day of the event, they are $100 per hole.  

A door prize or any other contribution would be greatly appreciated. Please 
return the attached form by July 10th  to the address listed below. Without 
your support this would not be possible. 

Proceeds from the 2022 Golf outing will support and benefit the 
2022-2023 Ashtabula County Basketball Foundation and will be used as 
scholarships for local area high school athletes.  
 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Steve Kray 
Buckeye Local Schools 
Athletic Administrator/ ACBF Director 
2428 Blake Rd. 
Ashtabula, OH 44004 
 
 
Business Name: __________________________ 

Contact Person: __________________________ 

Address:             ________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _______________ 

Donation Amount: __________ 
 

Please make checks payable to ACBF 
 

7th Annual 
Tom Henson ACBF Golf Tournament 

                           
 
 

 


